
 

 

 

March 28, 2023 
 
Dr. Michael Arfken 
President 
UPEI Faculty Association  
 
Dear Dr. Arfken: 

 

The UPEI Faculty Association has pressed for clarity on the Liberal Party’s position 
regarding Back-to-Work Legislation. 
  
We do not support the idea of back-to-work legislation. We expect that both sides would 
bargain in good faith and resolve this in the interest of both sides. There appears to be 
no other way to resolve the situation in time for the end of the current school year. 
  
In the interest of the students, we encourage UPEI Administration and Faculty 
Association to return to the bargaining table as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 

Sharon Cameron,  
Leader of the Liberal Party of Prince Edward Island 


